
Highway 20 Travel Advisory 

Highway 20, in both directions. Travel advisory in effect between Government Wharf and Elsey Rd for 

130.1 km (Bella Coola to 6 km west of Anahim Lake). Heavy rainfall forecasted through Wed Dec 1st. 

Expect rapidly changing weather conditions. Closures may result due to flooding and rockslides. 

Motorists advised to avoid non-essential travel, exercise caution and expect closures on short notice. 

Next update time Wed Dec 1 at 9:00 AM PST. Last updated Mon Nov 29 at 3:55 PM PST. (DBC-35630) 
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